
Order Your 
School Supply Packets 

Online Starting May 7, 2018
Attention All Parents/Guardians,

Our school has teamed up with A. Hartz Pack to School, a 
division of Value Drugs, to offer you online ordering of school 
supply packets for the 2018-2019 school year! This hassle-free 
program saves you time and money and guarantees that your 
child(ren) will have all the teacher-approved school supplies 
needed for the new school year. To order your packet(s), go to 
the website below and select your school district, school and 
grade(s). It’s that easy!

WWW.AHARTZPACKTOSCHOOL.COM

Order Deadline June 29, 2018

Order Here
Now!


